Year 11 newsletter



Edition 2 Spring 2

Dear families, I hope this newsletter finds you well.

We have 6 weeks left of the last big push!

This half-term has been busy already. We've completed exams, engaged in Saturday sessions, have Innerscope in to deliver a motivational assembly and then NCS in to share an exciting summer opportunity. We've also continued to have Meryn's 'Focus Mode' sessions, Innerscope's sessions and our wonderful Year 12 mentors, mentoring some Year 11s.

Next week will be just as busy. We have our 'Mock results day' Thursday 21st March. This day plans to emulate the results day in August. Please congratulate your child for their hard work, but please do remind them that now they must 'level up' even further over the next 6 school weeks. On our MRD, we will start the day with an assembly, open our results, go to bespoke breakout rooms and then we will end the morning by having the motivational speaker **Action Jackson** in, to deliver a year group assembly and then do some workshops with selected students.

Revision tip of the week:

Last week's- GCSE Pod! https://www.gcsepod.com/

This weeks- Using 'Innerscope's advice:

Know your why- why do you want to achieve? Sixth form or college place or a future career, for pride, enjoy your subject?

Responsibility - taking responsibility for revising and working towards your GCSEs. Taking responsibility isn't always when things have gone wrong.

Reach out if you are struggling, reach out to your teachers, the YT, your friends or families.

Reframe if your revision techniques didn't work for Mock 2, how can you reframe this for the external exams?

Are you a talker or doer? 'Do'ers achievement more than those who say they're going to work harder or revise more.

Get involved!

<u>Tuesday 12th March-</u> NCS (National Citizens Service) came in to deliver an assembly on an exciting opportunity that students can spend their summer getting involved with. Please ask them at home. <u>Parent webinars:</u>

One of our education partners 'Elevate' are offering free, online parent workshops, for Year 11 parents. Use the link to register.

https://go.elevateeducation.com/ukschoolwebinar

How You Can Support Your Child During Exams - 19th March 6:00pm